I pQCe Thomas J. Ross

Connecting Communities Executive Director

September 27, 2013

Mr. Matthew DeLeon

Secretary of the Board

Cook County Board of Commissioners
118 N. Clark Street, 5 Floor

Chicago, IL 60602

Dear Mr. DeLeon:

Pace Suburban Bus respectfully requests to be placed on the November 13, 2013 Cook County
Board of Commissioners’ agenda to present its 2014 Operating and Capital Budget.

As a major transportation agency in the area, Pace appreciates your cooperation and continued
support in our endeavors to provide an essential service to the residents of Cook County.

If you need further information or have questions, please contact me at 847-228-2451
Sincerely,
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Sue Rushing
Manager, Community Relations
Pace Suburban Bus

550 West Algonquin Road, Arlington Heights, lllinois 60005 847.364.8130 www.PaceBus.com



